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I came to understand that July 4th is an important celebration in America. This Sunday, after church 

service we will celebrate American Independence with a picnic outside the church in the parking lot.  

 

This is our official return to church after the disruption of the past 15 months. I hope you can come to our 

regular church service at 10:00 and stay for the picnic afterwards. Please let Siew Lian know if you are 

coming so that we can prepare. 

 

I just returned from rural Utah where I taught at District 12 youth camp. It was a wonderful camp with 

2nd and 3rd generation and seeing them have deep experiences. 

 

God Bless 

 

Pastor Thompson 

 


